
 

 

 
 
 

 
PORTS AND YACHTING DIRECTORATE 
 
LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS NO 43 of 2015 

Our Ref:  TM/PYD/26/95/5 

7 July 2015 
 
 

Fireworks Display at Marsascala Bay 
 

A fireworks display will be let off from a pontoon moored at the inner part of Marsascala 
Bay.  The pontoon will be moored between the two points shown on attached chart on 
Saturday, 25 July 2015 in approximate position: 

 
 LATITUDE (N)  LONGITUDE (E) 

 
   35° 51’.815   14° 33’.739 
 
 Fireworks will be let off on the following dates: 
  
    Saturday, 25 July 2015 
 and   Sunday, 26 July 2015 
 
The time of the displays will be from 2100hrs onwards for both days. 
 
Vessels within 60meters radius of the above position are to be removed.  All vessels and 
bathers are warned to keep clear from the pontoons during the above-mentioned days 
and at all times.. 
 
All vessels navigating in the innermost part of Marsascala Bay are to proceed with 
caution and at a slow speed and give a wide berth to the pontoon. 
 
 
Chart Affected: BA 2538 
 
Position in WGS 84 Datum 
 
 
 
 
       

 




